Republic of the Philippines
General Santos City
City Treasurer’s Office

NOTICE OF LOSS

TO : ALL CITY/PROVINCIAL/MUNICIPAL & BARANGAY TREASURERS

SUBJECT : LOSS OF DUPLICATE & TRIPLICATE COPIES OF OFFICIAL RECEIPT
(O.R.) NO. 1231500

Formal notice is hereby given to all concerned parties that the duplicate (pink)
and triplicate (green) copies of Official Receipt (O.R.) No. 1231500, under the
accountability of Mr. Gabriel C. Cutamora, Barangay Treasurer of Barangay
Calumpang, have been discovered missing. The loss was noted when Mr.
Cutamora, while preparing to issue O.R. No. 1231500, found only the original
(white) copy remaining. This incident occurred within the vicinity of the Office of
the Barangay Treasurer of Calumpang, General Santos City.

Despite diligent efforts, the missing duplicate and triplicate copies have not been
located. This notice is issued to inform all concerned parties of the loss and to
caution against the potential fraudulent use of the missing accountable forms.

Should you become aware that the accountable forms are in the possession of
an unauthorized individual, please report this immediately to the Office of the
City Treasurer, General Santos City. Any transactions involving the
aforementioned accountable forms will be considered invalid and will not be
honored.
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Copy furnished to:

~The Commission on Audit (COA), Central Office, Quezon City

~The City Auditor, General Santos City

~The Regional Director, Bureau of Local Government Finance (BLGF) Region XII
~The Executive Director, BLGF-Department of Finance, Manila

lgu.cto.gensan@gmail.com 083.554.9792 10998 580 4625



